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Suspension of the mRNA Covid shots 
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I Some people who received this message don't often get email from
important 

Dear Hindmarsh Shire Councilors 

. Learn why this is 

Recently the Honourable Russell Broadbent MP, asked for the suspension of the Pfizer and 
Moderna Covid injections until scientific testing is undertaken, and it is proven whether these 
shots are indeed safe to be administered. 

Following up from this request, Port Hedland Council moved a motion to contact every local 
councilor in Australia with a request to support the suspension of the Covid shots. As this email 
was sent before the completion of the Victorian Local Government 2024 elections, you may not 
have received this correspondence. 

We are concerned about the people in the community who have received, or will receive in the 
future, these tainted injections. We lament those who have had 'medical episodes' or been 
injured or have experienced what appears to be an untimely demise due to this gene altering 
DNA therapy. 

This experimental injection was mandated upon the population under 'emergency use' which 
meant that there was not the rigid testing carried out before administration to the population. 
We believe that there needs to be a pause on the continuing use of these shots until they are 
fully tested and have undergone long term safety studies. 

We look forward to your acknowledgement of this email outlining the steps you will be taking to 
investigate this issue. 

Concerned members of the community 

Terry & Lois Miller 

Nhill 




